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15/09/2023  14:45:412023/3310/P SUPPRT Phoebe Reith Dear Ms Baptist,

I am writing to give my full support for the new look and feel of the restaurant unit at 20 Endell Street. It is far 

more in keeping with the historic look of the neighbourhood than the shop that was there before. Moreover, it 

is significantly more tasteful than many other food businesses in the neighbourhood which pop up and then 

disappear again, causing constant turbulence and disruption.

Furthermore, the owners of this business and indeed the 10 Cases and Parsons, also on Endell Street, have 

been solid, positive local restauranteurs in the area for over a decade. They provide a wonderful service, and 

are on first name terms with local neighbours who are delighted to frequent both of their establishments 

regularly. It would be incredibly short-sighted of any neighbours or council to question the choices and integrity 

of Will and Ian who have demonstrated nothing but diligence, compassion and excellent service when it 

comes to providing excellent places of hospitality to our neighbourhood for so long. Having lived in the 

neighbourhood for 8 years I cannot think of a better group to be taking on another unit.

Sincerely,

Phoebe Reith

18/09/2023  11:11:352023/3310/P OBJ GARY COX Dear Sir/Madam,

I am extremely concerned about the service hatch on Betterton St for this bistro. I live in the building next door 

33 Betterton St.  One thing is for people to pick up coffees during the day but I totally object to masses of 

delivery drivers waiting around blocking the pavement.  This is not acceptable, in a residential street.  If they 

want delivery drivers to pick up orders then they should enter through the main entrance on Endell st.  I would 

appreciate the council upholding this. 

Yours faithfully,

Gary Cox.
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